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At a reception held on November 1, 2007, Wiley Rein was recognized

for exceptional volunteer work on behalf of the (WLCH). 

Once a month, Wiley Rein attorneys and paralegals conduct intake

for the clinic, meeting with potential new clients and providing legal

assistance to the homeless and near-homeless. Wiley Rein attorneys

have worked with the Legal Clinic for more than 12 years, providing

numerous clients with legal guidance on such issues as housing,

disability, benefits and public assistance. 

The firm is proud to support the activities of the WLCH as part of its

pro bono outreach in the community.


